
The Heads-up for the week ahead…..
Tuesday 23rd March (and next Tuesday) - 6.15-7.30pm Reading
Together Workshops for parents/caregivers

Friday 26th March - Mrs Topp in Wellington at New Zealand
Principals Federation Moot 2021

This week - Selling 10 x $2 raffle tickets per family for the EASTER
HAMPERS (4 to be won).

This week and next Monday - Each whanau to bring in one item to
contribute to our Easter Hampers to be won - kids can drop it at the
office.  Anything Easter related would be awesome!

Monday 29th March - Orders for Hot X Buns close

$100 Pak’n’Save Voucher - on 1st April the draw will be made for the $100
voucher - all whanau who have paid their 2021 school fees.  Invoices are
attached to your newsletter. Contact the office if you have any questions or
if you want to know  you’re in the draw 😊

JUNIOR RUGBY MUSTER 2021 SEASON
Thursday 25th March between 3.30 and 5pm at the Reporoa Rugby Club rooms will be the pre
season muster, sub payments, boot swap and kit sizing. Girls and boys are welcome to join, subs
are $40 which include a years training, shorts, mouth guard, socks and an end of season team
photo. Boot swap will be happening too. This is a chance for old boots to find a new home, any that

you have around home that are too small but still have a bit of life in them can be brought to the Club on the
25th March. It might mean you will be able to pick up a pair of boots while you are there too. Be great to see
familiar and new faces. Any questions please feel free to call Norm Armer on 0274 488 887

UPCOMING DATES
Tuesday 30th March - Reading Together 6.15 - 7.30pm (final session)
Tuesday 30th March - Shave for a Cure - Kadin Martin fundraising for Cancer.

WHOLE SCHOOL CRAZY HAIR DAY & SAUSAGE SIZZLE FUNDRAISER.
Friday 2nd - Tuesday 6th April - Easter Break
Friday 9th April - WVS Leaders Music Rotation afternoon (Whole School 2-3pm)
Thursday 15th - Sunday 18th April - NZ Road Cycling Championships

(School site used as a checkpoint and PTA fundraiser for volunteers)

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Principal (Teresa Topp) - 027 634 4744
Office (Kelly Curtis) - 021 294 9633
Board of Trustees Chairperson - Shelley Schnuriger 333 2248
Parents-Teachers Association Chairperson - Alana Mead 027 530 286
Teresa Topp (PRINCIPAL) - mob: 027 634 4744
E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz
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Reading Together
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Next Tuesday, 30th March,

the school will be holding

Kadin's “Shave for a cure”.

This will be a ‘crazy hair day’

with a sausage sizzle. Orders

will be taken for the sausage

sizzle ($2.00 for a sausage

and bread) on Monday, 29th

March. Gold coin donations

for ‘crazy hair day’ will also

be accepted. All money

raised will go to the Cancer

Society.

From the School Leaders.
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL

BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:
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